
 

 

Dear Colleague, 

 

Internet access is now necessary for work, school, healthcare, and more. However, for many 
households, it remains unaffordable. The Federal Communications Commission (FCC) wants 
everyone, including your clients, to access reasonably priced internet services. The FCC 
recently launched the Affordable Connectivity Program (ACP) to reduce the cost of getting 
online. 

The ACP provides a discount of up to: 

$30 per month toward internet service for eligible households. 

$75 per month for households on qualifying Tribal lands. 

Eligible households can also receive a one-time discount of up to $100 toward purchasing a 
laptop, desktop computer, or tablet from participating providers. To qualify for this one-time 
discount, households must contribute more than $10 and less than $50 toward the purchase 
price. 

Any household with an individual who receives Supplemental Security Income (SSI) is eligible to 
receive discounted internet service through the ACP. Social Security doesn’t count ACP 
assistance as income or a resource for SSI purposes. Receipt of this assistance will not affect a 
person’s SSI payment. 

 

Please read our blog article for additional information. 

I encourage you to share this information with your clients, families, friends, members, 
colleagues, affiliates, and other interested parties. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey Buckner 

Associate Commissioner 

Office of Strategic and Digital Communications 

(T) 410-965-1804 


